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ASX / MEDIA ANNOUNCEMENT 

21 September 2018 

 

 
EXTENSION OF SHARE PURCHASE PLAN 

 

Decmil Group Limited (ASX: DCG) (“Decmil” or “Company”) wishes to announce that the closing date 
for its Share Purchase Plan (SPP) will be extended by 1 week to Monday, 1 October 2018 from the 
original closing date of Monday, 24 September 2018. 

The Company continues to receive application enquiries from shareholders and the extension will 
ensure that all eligible shareholders have ample time to submit their applications and are able to 
participate. 

Under the SPP which was announced on 23 August 2018, Decmil is offering its shareholders the 
opportunity to subscribe for up to $15,000 of ordinary shares at an issue price of $0.80 per share 
without incurring brokerage commission or other transaction costs to raise up to $5 million. 

Applications and payment must now be received by 5pm (AWST) on Monday, 1 October 2018. 

The date for the issue and allotment of the SPP shares will remain Wednesday, 10 October 2018.  

No other changes have been made to the terms and conditions of the SPP as set out in the SPP 
information booklet dated 4 September 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

About Decmil 

Decmil Group Limited (DGL) offers a diversified range of services to the Australian resources and infrastructure 

industries. Companies within the group specialise in engineering and construction; accommodation services; and 

maintenance. Listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX Code: DCG), Decmil’s goal is to maximize 

returns from our operations to deliver value to our shareholders, clients and other stakeholders. 

For further information please contact: 

Mr Scott Criddle, Group CEO, Decmil 

Ph 08 9368 8877 

Mr David Ikin, Professional Public Relations 

Ph 08 9388 0944 / 0408 438 772 

 


